
May 19, 2025 

Dear valued customer,  

I’m excited to share some news with you about the future of banking in your community. 

Farmers National Bank of Griggsville and Bank of Bluffs have united under a new name: 

Eagle Valley Bank.  

While our name is changing, our commitment to you remains the same. We're still the 

neighbors you've trusted with your financial needs, the same people you see at local 

sporting events, local restaurants, and community events. The only difference is that 

now we can offer you even more ways to achieve your financial goals.  

At Eagle Valley Bank, we are focused on strengthening the communities where we all 

live, work, and play. That’s why:  

• Your bankers know your name, creating a personalized banking experience  

• You can still reach your banker when you need them  

• Decisions are made quickly by people who understand the local market, and who live 

and work here  

• We offer specialized products that other banks avoid, like no-down-payment home 

loans  

We invite you to stop by any of our branches to say hello—not as customers, but as 

neighbors. Our team is ready to continue our tradition of neighbor-to-neighbor banking 

with the same faces you know and trust. We are thankful to be a part of your 

community.  

We look forward to serving you for generations to come.  

Sincerely, 

  

 

Douglas W Smith  

President/CEO, Eagle Valley Bank 

 

 P.S. Have questions about our name change? Call us directly at 217-833-2329. That's 

the Eagle Valley Bank difference—your banker is your neighbor 


